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23rd April, 2019

H.E. Mr. Maithripala Sirisena
President of Sri Lanka

Galle Face

Colombo

Sri Lanka

Your Excellency

The members of OneJAIN and the Board of Directors of the Institute of Jainology are
deeply saddened by the despicable acts of terror that targeted hotels and Christian
places of worship in Sri Lanka during the holy celebrations of Easter. We grieve the
loss of innocent lives and offer our deepest sympathies to the families and friends of
all victims including all those affected by this attack. We strongly denounce the
heinous act of terror and show our solidarity with the people of Sri Lanka.

Aum Shanti Shanti Shanti

Yours sincerely
for and on behalf of OneJAIN and Board of Directors of the Institute of Jainology

Nemu Chgndaria OBE
Chairman - Board of Directors
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parasparopagraho javanam souls render service to one another all life is interdependent



